This summer the Riverton School is completing the
NJDOE Preschool Education Aid competitive funding
application. Please scan the QR code above or visit
https://tinyurl.com/RivSchoolPreK to read the latest

updates.

If you have a 3 or 4-year-old child(ren) by 10/1/2024
please complete the Riverton School Preschool Lottery
Form embedded on the webpage if interested in this
potential opportunity. Thank you for your support!

Please call the Riverton School with any questions. 856-829-0087



